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Dear Churches and Praying Friends, October - November  2019 

 

We want to tell all our supporting churches, praying churches, 

and praying friends that we thank you for all that you do. You 

are those that hold the ropes for us as we go out to do what 

God has called us to do. Without prayer we know we can do 

nothing. 

 

We are humbled by the generosity and love we have seen as 

we travel. We think about and pray regularly for each church we have visited. May God bless 

each of you abundantly.  

 

We have one eye on Honduras and another eye on the work we 

need to do to get there. We have openings for 2020 we are 

looking to fill. Please pray we can share our burden for the 

people of Honduras in as many churches as possible. We are 

anticipating to be on the field by the end of 2020.  

 

 

 

 

 

Prayer List: 

• Traveling mercies as we visit new churches 

• Our children adjusting to life on the road 

• Raising further prayer and financial support 

• More church bookings for 2020 
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